
I live in the city of woodburn and I oppose the SB 1530. As a small business owner this bill would have a 
significant negative financial impact on mine and any business owner while doing little to improve the 
situation.  
I strongly oppose this bill.  
Sincerely  
Mihei Egoroff 
Woodburn OR 
 
 
 
 
 


